
                                                                                                  

 

 

                                                                                  Christmas Crime Prevention Advice 

The festive season is fast approaching and although good cheer and celebrations come with it, unfortunately so does 

crime. 

We all hold the belief that St Helena is a safe place and take for granted that crime is minimal, however just this past 

week three burglaries have been committed at commercial properties. 

The Police Directorate not only wants to keep you safe, but we also want your property to be safe, therefore we advise 

that if you are  leaving your premises unattended then leave your lights on, lock your doors and windows and secure 

your valuables by not leaving them in the most obvious place. Secure any alcohol and presents that you may have to 

ensure that you do not have a disappointing Christmas. 

Stay safe and keep your belongings safe! 

 


